Fundraiser for Curtzwiler
family

Dale and Donna Rise, long-time locals and owners of Aloha Ice
Cream, are having a fund-raising event to honor the memory of
Kaleb James Martin Curtzwiler, who passed away recently.

Curtzwiler was a U.S. Navy veteran who served in Afghanistan,
a South Tahoe native, and son of Ken and Pam Curtzwiler.

Donna Rise observed, “Kaleb was a true American hero and will
remain in the hearts of our community forever.This event will
help the Curtzwiler family in their time of need.”

The fund-raising benefit will be Aug. 25 from 5-10pm at Aloha
Ice Cream located in the Lakeview Building at 3330 Lake Tahoe
Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

Community members are urged to stop by, purchase an ice cream
treat, and enjoy the lake view in the company of other local
families. In addition, there will be a silent auction and
opportunities to donate to the cause. All proceeds will
benefit the Curtzwiler family.

For additional information or to donate silent auction items,
contact Dale or Donna Rise at (775) 781.4777 or (775)
781.2777.
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